
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
June 23, 2016 

10:00 A.M. 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 
 
 
TO: Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 
 
DATE: Thursday, June 16, 2016 
 
 
The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “Damaging Repercussions: 
DOL’s Overtime Rule, Small Employers, and their Employees.”  The hearing is scheduled to 
begin at 10:00 A.M. on Thursday, June 23, 2016, in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House 
Office Building.  
 
Last month, the Wage and Hour Division of the Department of Labor issued a final regulation 
that revises the existing Fair Labor Standards Act (FLSA) regulations that implement the 
exemption from minimum wage and overtime pay for executive, administrative, professional, 
outside sales and computer employees.  Most private and public sector employers are covered by 
the FLSA and must be in compliance with the final rule by December 1, 2016.  The Committee 
will examine on the effects of the overtime rule on small employers and their employees.   
 
A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, June 20, 2016 in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please contact Viktoria Ziebarth Seale, Counsel to the 
Committee, at 202-225-5821.  
 
 


